

Barwick and Scholes Neighbourhood Plan Working Group

19th January 2024

Present; Phil Maude (Chair)(PM), Andrew Wheeler (mins) (AW), Mike Rome (MR), Irvin Dickinson, Stella Walsh (SW), Jacqui Ward (JW)

Apologies:, James Buckley, Paul Walsh

Minutes	Actions
1 PM welcomed all and noted the apologies.	
2 Minutes of last meeting The minutes of the meeting held on the 1st December were approved	
3 Matters Arising PM & ID to walk around the Parish to consider “Cherished Views” to produce a plan and paper for the next meeting. PM has contacted IM regarding the Character Assessment for Potterton. IM considered this to be somewhat superficial and further assessment is required. PM to contact TJ to gain advice regarding the CA. PM to contact Brian Bartle regarding Assets of Importance	PM & ID PM PM

Minutes	Actions
<p>4 Pre-Draft of Revised NP</p> <p>The group reviewed the revised plan and a number of alterations were agreed.</p> <p>The following actions were noted:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> (i) AW to update the document. (ii) SW to contact Ward Cllrs to help contact Sam Smiths regarding the future of the Barleycorn (iii) It was agreed that reference to the old School Wall in Scholes should be removed from the list of assets of importance as it is not thought to be of significance. (iv) PM to check items 15, 16 & 17 in the list of Listed Buildings (v) PM and ID to produce a plan showing PROWs within the Parish (vi) SW to give advice on Biodiversity in relation to 5.2.3 (vii) MR to review paragraph on house pricing (viii) JB to review paragraph 5.5.1 in relation to small business development (ix) SW to send AW revised text for 5.5.4 and E4 Village Hubs (x) IM confirmed that green spaces outside of the villages can be included. PM & IM to investigate options 	<p>AW</p> <p>SW</p> <p>AW</p> <p>PM</p> <p>PM&ID</p> <p>SW</p> <p>MR</p> <p>JB</p> <p>SW</p> <p>PM&ID</p>
<p>5 Character Assessments</p> <p>There was a discussion on the accessibility issues in relation to the stile to Scholes Lodge.</p> <p>PM to draft a letter to the adjacent landowners and draft a report to the PC. He is waiting for a quote from a stonemason whom JB is seeking to locate and from whom he will seek the quote.</p>	<p>PM</p>
<p>6 Boundary Issues</p> <p>It was noted that LCC had approved the proposed boundary changes to the NP area</p>	
<p>7 AOB</p> <p>None</p>	
<p>8 Next Meeting</p> <p>7.00 March 25th at Scholes Pavilion. (Off Belle View. Ave. SW to confirm booking Warning - it may be COLD!</p>	<p>SW</p>